
 

 

 LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 

The Portfolio Holder for the Environment, Councillor Colin Smith, has made the 
following executive decision:  
 

EDWARD ROAD - PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS 
 

Reference Report (Report ES14043): 
 
Edward Road - Proposed Waiting Restrictions, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy 
Development and Scrutiny Committee 
 
Edward Road - Proposed Waiting Restrictions Appendix 1, 01/07/2014 Environment 
Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    
 
Decision: 
 
The scheme be referred back to officers for further consideration to ensure it 
fully complies with the Flank Boundary Policy outlined in Report ES14057 
“Parking Controls in Residential Areas” 
 
Reasons: 
 

Report ES14043 outlines a proposal to introduce waiting restrictions at Edward Road, 
near Sundridge Park railway station. The road experiences heavy parking at its 
southern end nearest its junction with Plaistow Lane.  
 
Before approving the scheme, and with walls and fences sited along Edward Road, 
the scheme is referred back to officers to ensure it complies in all respects with the 
Flank Boundary Parking policy outlined in Report ES14057 “Parking Controls in 
Residential Areas”.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Environment PDS Committee on  
1st July 2014. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Colin Smith  
Environment Portfolio Holder 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   16 July 2014 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   24 July 2014  
Decision Reference:   ENV14011 

 
 


